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We strongly urge you to vote NO on SB 1030. This requirement to offer and provide  

vaccinations to patients in residential care facilities creates a government overreach 

by mandating 

medical care services to people who are vulnerable to coercion, often not 

represented by family  

who can advocate for them, and medically fragile with limited ability to research the 

side effects 

that may make this drug a contraindication for them. 

 


